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Press release October 20, 2010

Invitation to the presentation of Eniro”s interim
report for the third quarter 2010

Eniro’s interim report for the third quarter 2010 will be published at around
07.45 CET on 28 October, 2010. A web-cast telephone conference will be held
at 09.30 CET the same day.

Program:
Eniro’s President and CEO Johan Lindgren and CFO Jan Johansson will present the results for
the third quarter and answer questions.

To participate:
The presentation will be web-casted on our web page www.eniro.com. To participate in the
conference call, and thereby be able to ask questions, please call one of the following numbers:

SE: + 46 (0)8 505 629 31
UK: +44 207 750 9950
US: +1 8666 765 870

A recording of the conference will be available afterwards on: www.eniro.com, Investor
Relations. The presentation material will be published there before the conference starts.

For more information, please contact:
Birgitta Henriksson, Acting Head of Investor Relations, tel +46 8 410 32185, mobil +46 708 12 86 39
Asa Lilja, Investor Relations, tel +46 8 553 315 11, mobile +46 70 555 53 95

WWW.Eeniro.com

Eniro is the Nordic region’s largest search company. Both consumers and companies can use Eniro’s services to easily locate
where to buy services and products — regardless of whether the channel is internet, catalog or mobile. Advertisers can actively
market themselves to interested consumers, find new customers and increase sales. Better search means better business.

Eniro has 4,600 employees in the Nordic region and Poland and has been listed on Nasdag OMX Stockholm since 2000.
Headquarters are located in Stockholm, Sweden. More on Eniro at www.eniro.com.
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